
 

 

 
Hope to see you all at the meeting this Friday and the Pig Roast Sunday. 

The program this month will be a surprise that I am sure we will ALL enjoy!!!!!! 
 

Make sure you read the bottom of page three .  
We have been invited to join the Nifty Fifty Club on 

their tour that has been well planned out and looks like it will be a lot of fun. 
We’re planning on going hope you will consider going. 

Call Frank Posar  @ 330-467-0465 
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ALL V8 MEETINGS WILL BE HELD AT THE STOW COMMUNITY CENTER 

Early Ford V8 Meeting 
September 16, 2011 



 

 

MINUTES FROM THE MEETING OF 
AUGUST 19, 2011 

 

President Neal Garland called the meeting to order at 7:35 PM.  Neal welcomed Steven Kroner and his son Jacob to the 
meeting. 
 
Thank you to MoMoe and Neal Garland for the cookies and coffee. 
 
Our program for the evening is on “A & D Auto Parts located in North Royalton.  Rich Jandrey introduced Doug Baldwin.  
Doug warehouses American car parts only.  He can’t stock everything, but has a locating service to find the parts he does 
not have.  Doug has many NOS parts and has only quality parts.  His parts cover from the late 20’s to the 70’s and early 
80’s.  Doug is an independent car parts business since 1983 and is not affiliated with any parts store.  Doug is also very 
knowledgeable on the parts he sells.  He also rebuilds starters, generators and fuel pumps.  A line sheet was passed out 
to the membership on his parts for future reference. 
 
There wasn’t a Secretaries report from July, 2011 but, Ginnie Herrmann thanked those who attended the rainy Herrmann 
picnic on August the 14th. 
 
Our Treasurer Ann Davis showed up and had the club checkbook.  The funds are looking good! 
 
Sun shiny Loretta Duta reported no cards have been sent out.  Everyone is in good health. 
 
No SEMA report 
 
Georgene is now on bended knees for someone to take the newsletter.  Georgene is willing to help them get started.  If 
anyone wants to put something in the newsletter, Georgene needs the notice in her hands by the first week of the month. 
 
Our Webmaster, Regis is keeping the calendar and events updated on the homepage.  Regis stated he is still learning.  
However, the club and Neal thanked Regis for all his time and efforts for a job well done. 
 
Foster thanked Rich Jandrey for all the interesting programs he sets-up for the club.  The club in response applauded 
Rich. 
 
Activities for September are:  Fish Fry and cruise-in at 4545 Sherman Road, Brimfield from 1 PM-5PM on September 10th 
with a rain date, September 11th. 
 
The annual--last Pig Roast will be held at 9515 Daniels Road, Seville on September 18th.  This event is a club fund raiser for 
downs syndrome. 
 
Foster Buchtel has an old fashioned wiener roast planned for the club and will advise us when the date is set. 
 
No report from Historian, Bill Royer. 
 
Neal received a letter from the Mohawk Valley Region in reference to a raffle for a neon V-8 sign.  Tickets were sent for 
our club to purchase or sell the tickets.  A motion was made by Foster Buchtel to have our club purchase the tickets and 
raffle off at our 50/50. 
Bill Royer seconded the motion. 
 
Bill Royer has name tags.  A sheet was passed around for anyone interested in a name tag and Bill will make them up for 
those members. 
 
With no tool time, Neal Garland adjourned the meeting at 8:50 PM and Rich Jandrey  seconded. 
 
Respectfully submitted, Virginia Herrmann, Secretary. 



 

 

Early Ford V-8 Club of America 
Northern Ohio Regional Group (NORG) 

2011 Social Calendar  
 
 9/18 Last Annual Pig Roast at Iacobucci’s  

 See Flyer sent or call Jeep at 330 887 5416 or 330 472 8167 
 
10/? Weiner Roast Summit Metro Parks 
 Foster Buchtel is working on this outing 
 
11/4 Friday Meal 
 Bill Soltis is in charge of this event 
 More details forthcoming, just mark your calendar it will be worthwhile. 
 
12/4 NORG Christmas Party at the Oaks in Chippewa Lake 
 Annette Gorris is in charge  

We have been invited by the 
Nifty Fifties to participate in 

this cruise  



 

 

 
GEORGENE IACOBUCCI,  

9515 DANIELS RD.*  
SEVILLE, OHIO* 44273 

330 887 5416 
geobucci@neo.rr.com   

 

Goodie Makers 2011 

September:  Georgene Iacobucci 
October:  Sharon Bukszar 

November:  Annette Gorris 
December:  Lois Stallard 


